
Activities of the Board of Library Trustees 
 
The Annual Hull Town Meeting passed the library budget as presented for FY 18 and the 
town meeting also passed an article allowing the library to keep fines and lost charges. 
 
Summer activities at the library include a weekly puppet show on Wednesday mornings 
from July 5th to August 2nd. The Library offers monthly lectures in conjunction with two 
other agencies at the Nantasket Beach Resort Hotel and a monthly book discussion group 
both of which are held through the entire year. 
 
The Friends of the Hull Public Library held Books in Bloom on the first weekend in May. 
The Friends plan to hold their annual book sale on the last weekend in July at the Mary 
Jeanette Murray Bathhouse. 
 
The Hull Historical Commission placed two plaques detailing the history the Hull Public 
Library on the exterior of the library. 
 
“All Aboard Greenbush” program at the end of May. People from five area libraries near 
the Greenbush railroad line including Hull read one book, The Race Underground by 
Doug Most. Area libraries held book discussion and programs involved with railroading. 
 
A new website is being developed which will provide more detailed information about 
the library. 
 
2017 is the centennial of the John Boyle O’Reilly monument on the library lawn. A 
commemoration is planned for the end of August. 
 
 


